
St. Genevieve Schools Memo February 21, 2023


We will be switching to remote/virtual learning for kindergarten through 12th grades:
Thursday, February 23rd
Friday, February 24th

Rationale:

· An unusual weather pattern is expected to bring cold temperature, wind and rain
· To minimize risk of potential accidents and to optimize quality of instruction

Daycare For Elementary (K-8) Students:  
· On campus care will be available:
Thursday:  7:30 – 3:30 
Friday:  7:30 to 1:30 

To ensure enough supervision, please complete the google form:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdWCxfgVr3_P4BuxIgLy85sAoOaIC0oc8_DP42WZNUTtRvjCg/viewform?usp=sf_link

Books/Learning Materials
· Students will be instructed to take home required books on Wednesday

Zoom Schedule 
· High School Zoom schedule follows the exact schedule posted on the website. 
· Elementary Students will follow their daily classroom schedule as prescribed by individual teachers. 
· Zoom Links will be posted on Google Classroom or Class Dojo(K-6)

Zoom Expectations
· All students are expected to be out of bed and groomed for each zoom session.  We recommend a desk/table and a quiet space to learn with earphones if in a shared space.   Students are not permitted to zoom in for class lying down in their bed. 
· All St. Genevieve rules for behavior are expected.
· A full list of zoom expectations can be found in our handbook online at www.sgps.org

Sports/Afterschool Activities:
· To be determined by each individual coach


 
